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9 Kingsland

BROXWOOD 

WAY

NW8 7QJ

London

20/04/2018  15:38:082018/0645/P AMEND David Gowers There are still not enough signs and none at Cecil Grove, which this project will affect 

dramatically.

All the signs still have the incorrect date for comments on.

Can someone contact me to discuss this?

FLAT 9

KINGSLAND

BROXWOOD 

WAY

NW8 7QJ

25/04/2018  09:13:422018/0645/P OBJEMAI

L

 Mr. David Gowers The notification signs all have the correct date on; however, there are only four signs 

erected . Two in St. Edmund's Terrace and two in Broxwood Way.

There are none in the part of St. Edmund's Terrace west of Broxwood Way.

In this part you have all the properties of Cecil Grove, a primary school and a number of 

other properties.

It is clear that because the Council does not send out letters anymore, it is imperative that 

all these premises are made aware of the proposed development, as it will affect them.

More signs need to be erected in this part of St. Edmund's Terrace or the  process is 

flawed.
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